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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

17/07/2018  12:45:172018/2615/P INT T J Osmond I receive planning alerts for applications within 100m but I received nothing about this one, so the process has 

not been properly followed. I have just learned that the deadline for comments is tomorrow so this is very 

rushed.  Why is only one month allowed for comments on a fairly major and disruptive application anyway?

I would like to object mainly to the basement element of the application which will cause major disruption for 

local residents and traffic for a period of years as well as being an ongoing noise nuisance.

I have no objection to the rear extension provided that all contractors use a properly allocated parking space 

eg via a suspension.
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